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On Valentine's Day, Dallas CARP members held a fundraiser for their chapter by selling roses. They 

made beautiful bouquets and set up a stand on the corner of a busy street in Dallas. Their flowers - as well 

as their cheerful attitude and bright smiles - brought a lot of joy to customers. They were able to raise 

over $1000 for their chapter. They are excited to use those funds towards an international service project 

trip that they are working on, with plans to serve in the city of Monterrey in Mexico! 

 

 


